
From Myself and the Team we hope this finds you well. Here 

is the Newsletter for crimes that have occurred during June 

2023.  

This month we have actively been doing patrols around 

known drug spots and weapon sweeps around Shirley South.     

We will continue to patrol the ward as usual. In case of an emergency, 

please do not hesitate to call 999. Let’s try and be vigilant and lookout 

for each other. 

Other News 
  

Our next date for the community drop in surgery: Date: 
09/08/2023 at Shirley Children’s Centre, Lilac Gardens 
Time: 12:00 - 13:00.  

 

 

                                 Priorities  

Priority 1: To tackle the gang problems on the 

Shrublands estate, regular weapon sweeps and 

patrols of the estate and surrounding area. 

Priority 2: To implement additional wider strate-

gies to further reduce the number of vehicle crime 

incidents occurring in Shirley South and to provide 

information and advice on vehicle security. 

Priority 3: To provide Shirley South residential 

and business victims of burglary, reassurance vis-

its, crime prevention and support.  

Classification  

Criminal Damage - Un-

known suspect has 

placed glue into the 

victims lock for the front 

door.  

Location  

Shrublands Avenue  

Date  

02/06/2023 

Time 

      11:26 

Drugs -  While out on 

patrol officers came 

across a male with a 

strong smell of cannabis. 

Following a stop and 

search the suspect was 

found with 3 small pots 

containing cannabis and 

a small knife keyring.  

  Shirley Hills 05/06/2023      19:55 

Attempted Burglary -  

Suspect has tampered 

with the back garden 

gate and caused damage 

to the patio in an 

attempt to gain entry to 

the property. Thankfully 

nothing was taken.  

   Oaks Road  06/06/2023 10:30 –13:30 

Weapons -  Our local SNT 

team  were out on patrol 

doing weapon sweeps 

when a large machete 

was found. 

   Laurel Crescent 07/06/2023     20:15 

Theft From Motor Vehi-

cle -  Suspect has 

smashed the victims 

window and gained entry 

taking valuables.  

     Mead Way  30/06/2023 16:00 -  08:00 

                                              A little Advice  

Adding any form of CCTV can be a great asset to help towards pre-

venting burglary, it can also be a great way to prevent it ever happen-

ing again by catching key images such as faces, clothing  or vehicles . 

Also adding censor spot lights and keeping hedges maintained to pre-

vent cover for potential suspects . 


